May 8, 2020 

The COVID-19 Team continues to meet regularly. We are focused on when, how and with what precautions we can begin to resume in-person worship and other activities. Opening well is a challenging task that we are taking seriously. We are still waiting on official guidance from the state and Kentucky Annual Conference. This guidance will be very important in formulating our plan.
The following decisions have already been made:
1. The church building will not be open for activities during May.
2. Large special events like Shepherd’s Camp/VBS will not be held in person. Plans are nearing completion for a virtual VBS this summer. Watch for an announcement soon!
3. Summer choir tours and mission trips have been cancelled.
4. We will honor the retirement of Jennie Weeks with a “drive thru” celebration on Saturday, May 30 (details to come).
We will update you each week in our Friday eNews. Thank you for your continued prayers.
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